Building Communities through Knowledge

STUDENT AFFAIRS

NOTICE TO ALL STUDENTS

Nominations for the post of Students’ Executive Council (SEC) President were scheduled
to open on Monday, 26 September 2022 and close on Friday, 30 September 2022. Due to
some technical problems, the process could not take place.

The ICTS Department is currently attending to the issue and new dates will be provided

in due course.

Inconveniences caused are regretted.
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